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To members of Shoreline City Council,

I am writing in support of the above ordinance to authorize the City to purchase the remaining
beach property between Saltwater Park and the southern end of 27th Ave. NW. I had always
thought this beach was public property. If we need the city to buy it to be sure it remains so,
then [ am for it 100%.

Our beaches and shoreline need to be open for all to enjoy, not hobbled by the few who
already own beach property. The price to complete Saltwater Park for our community is quite
small and further supports the PROS Plan.

I VOTE YES.

Anita Smith
Resident of Shoreline
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